Project Review Committee

January 30, 2024

Ben Ferney, Superintendent

Cheney Public Schools

12414 S Andrus Road

Cheney, Washington 99004

Re: Public Body Design-Build Project Approval

Dear Superintendent Ferney:

The Project Review Committee has determined the Cheney Public School’s Craig Road
Elementary School project has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10.280 for project
approval and is hereby authorized to utilize the Design-Build alternative contracting procedure.

Congratulations on the approval of your application and good luck with your project!

Sincerely,

Kyle Twohig, Chair
Project Review Comntittee

ec: Jessica Murphy, Vice Chair
PRC Project File



